
Richard J. Cox published "Does Strategic Information Management Have 
ARMs?" Records & Information Management Report 18 (September 2002): 1-
13; "History and Records Management," Records & Information Management 
Report 18 (September 2002): 14-16 [review essay]; "Reaching Out and Taking 
Cover," Records & Information Management Report 18 (October 2002): 15-16 
[review essay]; "Legal and Practical Solutions for Electronic Records 
Management," Records & Information Management Report 18 (November 
2002): 15-16 [review essay]; "Who Are We? Who Knows What We Are?  Some 
Thoughts on the Continuing Debate About Credentials and Professional Iden-

tity," Records & Information Management Report 18 (December 2002): 1-14; 
and "Getting It Right," Records & Information Management Report 18 
(December 2002): 15-16. 
 
Richard Cox attended the annual meeting of the Association of Canadian Ar-
chivists, June 11-14, 2003, Toronto, Canada, delivering plenary address, 
"Searching for Archival Knowledge: The Revolution in North American Archi-
val Publishing in the 20th Century" and taught Association of Canadian Archi-
vists annual Institute, "Archives in Society, Society in Archives," June 16-18, 
Toronto, Canada. 

 
Richard J. Cox Published "Map Thefts, Library Security, Collecting, and Me: A Review of Harvey's The Is-
land of Lost Maps," Library & Archival Security 17, n2. (2001): 45-58 [despite the date this appeared in 
June 2003]. 
 
Richard Cox Published a review of Gary Edgerton, “Ken Burns' America” in The Moving Image 3, no. 1 
(2003), 190-192. 
 

Student and Alumni News 
 
Yale Fineman, MLIS alumna, has assumed duties as the music librarian/head of reference and circulation at 
the University of Maryland/College Park’s Michelle Smith Performing Arts Library. 
 
Claudia Gollop, Ph.D. alumna and associate professor at the School of Information and Library Science at 
the University of North Carolina, Chapel Hill, recently received a grant supplement from the National Insti-
tute of Nursing Research/National Institutes of Health to continue research on a project entitled “Analytic 
Techniques for Qualitative Metasynthesis.”  For more information on the project, visit 
http://nursing.unc.edu/research/current/qualitative_ 
metasynthesis.html. Gollop has also worked to establish a distance education program at UNC-Chapel Hill, 
teaching the on- line courses Health Science Information and Consumer Health Information.    
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Yushiana Mansor, PH.D. alumna, published “Bibliographic Exchange in Malaysia: Variations in Name Head-
ings” in Library Review 52 (1): 38-42 (2003).   
 
Jody A. Wozar, MLIS alumna, published in conjunction with Paul C. Worona “The Use of Online Information 
Resources by Nurses” in The Journal of the Medical Library Association 91 (2): 216-221 (April 2003).  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Knowledge is of two kinds. We know a subject our-
selves, or we know where we can find information 
upon it.         - Samuel Johnson 
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